
From: Ash, Margaret
To: Ray Gorka; 
Subject: WHITEHEAD 11-20
Date: Friday, September 12, 2008 9:01:00 AM

Ray, 
 
The remediation plan Form 27 for the Whitehead 11-20 pit has been approved.  
The COGCC is not requesting any additional action at this time.  Let me know if 
you have any questions or comments. 
 
 
 
Margaret A. Ash 
Environmental Protection Supervisor 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln St 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
(303) 894-2100 ext. 110 
(303) 894-2109 fax 
Margaret.ash@state.co.us 
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